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Cars and the Climate event 

  

 

  

Cars and the Climate: Are we geared up for the challenge? 

The RAC Foundation and Royal Automobile Club invite you to an afternoon of discussion on the contribution to be 
made by drivers and the car industry in the UK's efforts to tackle climate change. 

Six years after the King Review of low-carbon cars called for significant technological and behavioural changes, 
what has happened? How does the greening of road transport measure up against progress in other areas?  

The event will also be used to highlight the key findings from a soon to be published Ricardo-AEA report for the 
RAC Foundation on the carbon reduction potential of various power trains and fuels, and their likely market share. 

The event is free upon prior registration though places are limited. 

Who? 

Chair: Tom Heap, former Transport, Environment and Science Correspondent for BBC News, who now reports on 
similar themes for Countryfile, Panorama and Costing the Earth on Radio Four. 

Contributors include: 

 Lord Deben - Chair, Committee on Climate Change 

 Professor Dame Julia King - author of the King Review of low-carbon cars 

 Doug Parr - Chief Scientist and Policy Director, Greenpeace UK 

 Richard Parry-Jones - Chair, Automotive Council / Chairman, Network Rail 

When and where? 

22 April 2013, Mountbatten Room, Royal Automobile Club, 89-91 Pall Mall, London, SW1Y 5HS 

13:45-14:15 Arrivals 

14:15-16:15 Main event 

16:15-17:00 Drinks reception 

17:00 Event close 

To register for this event RSVP to events@racfoundation.org 
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